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eGovernment Authority (eGA) Chief Executive Officer Mohammad Ali Al Qaed received Capi-
tal General Secretariat Board Chairman Mohammed Ali Al Khuzai at the eGA premises in Mu-
harraq to discuss ways of boosting cooperation to ensure full range of services in a stream-
lined manner for the residents of Capital Governorate. The meeting was attended by Deputy 
Chairman Mazin Ahmed Ali Al Omran along with board members Saleh Taher Taradah, Dr. 
Maha Saleh Al Shehab, Board Secretary Jassim Hussein, and Directorate Service Chairman 
Redha Radhi. eGovernment Authority representatives including eService Delivery and Chan-
nel Enhancement Director Ahmed Mohammed Buhazza and his Assistant Mohammad Abdu-
laziz Abdullah were also present.  Royal Charity Organisation held a training workshop for children as part of summer activities. Above, highlights of the event. 

The SME Development and Support Centre in coordination with the Food and Agriculture Committee headed by executive committee 
member Khalid Al Amin, Bahrain Chamber of Commerce and Industry (BCCI) held its Business Roundup event  at the Chamber’s prem-
ises in Sanabis. Business owners, companies, officials, and related government and non-government bodies participated.

Awali Bowling Club held its annual prize presentation and dinner for season 2104/2015 at Bapco club. The Club Honorary Chairman Majeed Shafea congratulated teams and individuals winners.

Bahrain Keraleeya Samajam Quiz Club conducted a Family Fun Quiz contest on July 31, 2015 at the Bahrain Keraleeya Samajam Diamond 
Jubilee Hall. Prizes and trophies were presented by Samajam President Varghese Karakkal,General Secretary V K Pavithran and other of-
ficials to the winners and final round participants at the venue. As part of summer activities organised by the Capital Governorate, children toured Bab Al Bahrain and Manama souq to get a glimpse of Bahrain’s cultural heritage.


